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I urge you to support the implementation of Measure 114 without further delay. 

Oregonians voted for this measure over two years ago because we know it will save 

lives. Research shows that these policies could prevent 1,000 deaths over the next 

decade. The evidence is clear: common-sense gun safety laws work. 

 

Despite the will of the voters, out-of-state gun lobbyists have tried to overturn this law 

in court. Now that it has been upheld as constitutional at both the state and federal 

levels, it’s time to move forward. Our legislators must prioritize public safety and 

ensure the state has the resources needed for smooth implementation. 

 

Please respect the democratic process and take action to enforce Measure 114 now. 


